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24th September 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Some updates for you: 

Year 10 Information Evening 

Thank you to all of the parents/carers who attended the Information Evening on Wednesday.  We do hope 

that you found it helpful. 

 

COVID-19 Vaccinations for 12-15 year olds 

You may have seen on the national news that vaccination for children aged between 12 and 15 has started.  I 

have not yet received all of the details of what the health service is offering in Sutton, but hope to be able to 

share the plans soon.  In the meantime, students are encouraged to continue to use the lateral flow test kits 

on Sundays and Wednesdays and record the results via the TestRegister platform. 

 

Year 7 Bushcraft Trip 

Thank you to all of the parents/carers who permitted their sons to attend this residential experience.  Much 

fun was had by all.    

 

Literacy Evening – 29th September  

A reminder that our Literacy Evening takes place next Wednesday at 5:30pm for the parents/carers of 

students in Years 7, 8 and 9. 

  

Epilogue – 30th September 

Our first Epilogue of this academic year takes place next Thursday at 4pm in the Chapel.  All are welcome 

to attend. 

 

Beginning of Year Mass – 1st October 

Representatives from each of the Year 7 Tutor groups will be attending Mass at the Southwark Cathedral 
on Friday morning.  The students attending are asked to return their permission slips by the deadline. 
 
INSET Day – 4th October 

Please remember that Monday 4th October is a staff INSET Day and there will be no students in school.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
P E McCullagh  
Headteacher 


